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February 28, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am certain that families in Delran Township are concerned about the current status of COVID-19 disease.   
 
I am writing to assure you that Delran Township Public Schools continues to take the necessary precautions 
pertaining to COVID-19.  Continuing to be vigilant, however, includes cooperation and understanding from you 
as parents. 
 
The District has multiple policies and procedures regarding communicable diseases and how to proceed if 
posed with particular cases.  In addition, we continue to follow the Center for Disease Control and NJ 
Department of Health recommendations for reducing the spread of a communicable disease like COVID-19. 
 
I write to reinforce ways that you can reduce the spread of viruses in our schools or community: 
 

 Wash hands with soap and water 
 Stay home when you are sick 
 Teach your child the proper use of hand sanitizers 
 Cover coughs and sneezes 
 Keep children home when sick 

 
The District continues to work with its partners at the Department of Education, the Center for Disease Control 
and Department of Health.  As further guidance becomes available we will communicate that outward. 
 
In the meantime, HERE is information regarding communicable diseases from the NJ Department of Health for 
your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. 
Superintendent 
 

Dr. Brian Brotschul - Superintendent of Schools 
Ms. Cande Kristoff – Business Administrator 
Mrs. Christine DeSimone – Director of Curriculum & Instruction 
Dr. Lisa Della Vecchia –Director of Student Services 
 
 

https://www.nj.gov/health/cd/topics/covid2019_resources.shtml

